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Extra-Curricular Clubs for 

Spring 2 

Science Club During Spring 2, 

Mr Pearse will be delivering a 4 

week Science Club for pupils in 

Y1/2. This club will take place 

every Monday 3.15-4.15pm, 

starting on 7th March until 

28th March.   

Please email the school office - 

admin@brabins.lancs.sch.uk if 

you would like a place.  

R&KS1 French Madame Wardle 

is offering another French Club 

to pupils in Reception and KS1 – 

please see information attached 

to the newsletter.  

KS2 Football Absolute Futbol 

Sports Coaches will deliver 

football classes to pupils in KS2 

every Tuesday: March 1st – 

March 29th. Please book a place 

and pay via their website: 

www.absolute-futbol.org.  

There is a minimum number 

required, so please sign up 

ASAP if your child is 

interested. 

 

Coming Soon! 

KS2 Recorder and KS1 Ocarina 

lessons!   

 

 
World Book Day 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 

Please see information 

overleaf! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Staffing News 

We are preparing to say 

goodbye to Mrs Burt at half 

term. Mrs Burt has been a lovely 

person to have on the school 

team and she will be truly 

missed.  However, she will soon 

be busy enjoying retired life and 

we wish her all the very best 

for a happy and a healthy 

future!   

Miss Rimmer will also be moving 

on at half term as she is going 

to live her new life in the 

Bahamas! Yes, really!  

We wish her well for a 

wonderful, new adventure and 

thank her for her hard work and 

commitment over the last 18 

months.  

We are fortunate that Mrs 

Poulton will be returning as Y5/6 

class teacher on a full time 

basis after half term and Ms 

Holland will step into Mrs Burt’s 

shoes. 

We also look forward to 

welcoming Mrs Talbot back! She 

will be returning to school, on a 

part time basis, after the 

Easter holiday. 
 

 
Online Safety Newsletter  

The information this week 

relates to online gaming. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office 
Dinner payments for this half term 

are due:  

29 days: £66.70 

 

 
Parents Evening 

Parents evening will take place on 

Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th 

February.   

Letters will be sent home this 

week to confirm allocated 

appointment times. 

 

 
The next Friends of Brabin’s 

meeting is on Wednesday 23rd 

February at 3.15pm – all welcome!  

Upcoming FOB event: 

Bingo  

26th March 2022 at  

At Chipping Village Hall 

7.30pm 

 

 
 

Star of the Week 
21st January 

Reception: Theo R 

Y1/2: Aurora B 

Y3/4:Harry W 

Y5/6:Charlotte B 

28th January 

Reception: Vivienna B 

Y1/2: Lucinda R 

Y3/4: Darcey S 

Y5/6: Joanna V 

Headteacher Award: Evie H, Mia T & 

Xander M  

Kindness Award: Thomas V & Isaac 

M 

Brabin’s 
Newsletter 

31st January 2022 



Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 1st February  U7 Mini skills competition – separate letter 

Thursday 3rd February Fire Service Workshops for Y2, Y3 and Y6 

Wednesday 9th February 

Thursday 10th February 

Parents Evening  

Half Term: Monday 14th February 2022 –18th February 2022 

Inset Day: Monday 21st February 2022 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 22nd February 2022 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 

 

Uniform Reminder 
As we have returned back to our normal uniform policy, a polite reminder 

that children need to wear black shoes for school and trainers/pumps are 

needed as part of their PE kit.   

We also ask that nail varnish is not worn and long hair is tied back. 

We have had further reports of headlice and appreciate how frustrating this 

can be! Having hair tied back does help to reduce transmission. 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

We will be celebrating World Book Day this year! 

The children are welcome to come into school dressed as their favourite book character on this 

day. Alternatively, they may choose to bring in an item that gives a clue to their favourite book! 

Please get involved, but do not feel that expensive costumes are necessary. 

Y5/6 pupils will have been busy performing Macbeth the evening prior, so we understand if they 

do not wish to dress in costume again on this day – but they are welcome to, if they choose! 

 

We are planning lots of reading for pleasure activities on this day for all classes. 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/ 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/

